Established 1928 845-628-1695



Italian American Club of Mahopac - Newsletter

141 Buckshollow Road, P.O. Box 931 Mahopac, NY 10541

Website: www.ItalianAmericanClubofMahopac.org



Date: January 2015

Officers 2015

President Giulio Cefaloni (845-628-1641)

Vice President **Anthony Perruzza** (914-629-2199

Treasurer Lucia Defeo (845-208-7044) **Financial Secretary**

Joe Coretti (845-628-0045) **Recording Secretary**

Anne Marie Santaniello (845-621-3590) Corresponding Secty.

Tom Phelan (845-628-5909)

Sgt. at Arms Nunzio Recine (914-248-7324)

Board of Directors

Luigi Cefaloni (845-628-7175)

Guido Boniello (845-628-5112)

Domenic Bauco

(914-628-5668)

Nino Guastadisegni (845-628-2979)

Frank Giordano

(914-245-7607)

Frank Salubro

(914-572-7053)

Peter Pensabene (845-628-6490)

Tony Morfea

IAC Advocate Hon. James Reitz

IAC Counsel Frank Lombardi

President's Message:

Dear Fellow Members, Families and Friends:

As your newly elected President and on behalf of your Officers and The Board of Directors, we would like to wish you all a **BUON ANNO NUOVO!!!** Also:

- We want to thank the outgoing Officers, especially President Luigi Cefaloni and Corresponding Secretary Bee Cefaloni for their dedication and hard work through the years.
- Thank you for the trust you have placed on the newly elected Executive Board.
- Our Club is very strong and we have many events lined up for this year. Check out the enclosed Calendar of Events for 2015. Come out to help us and enjoy yourselves!

Dates To Remember:

- Saturday, January 31 at 7:00 PM at the Club Installation of Officers and Workers Dinner. Call Giulio Cefaloni on (845) 628-1641 to tell him you are attending this free dinner dance. Due to limited seating, please remember members first and then friends are invited. (Friends'Donation = \$25 Per Person).
- Sunday, February 1 at 3:30 PM at the Club Super Bowl Party. Bring something for the sharing table and buy a box for \$25 from Frank Giordano (914-400-6751). Call Giulio Cefaloni on (845) 628-1641 to tell him you are attending. If you do not bring something or buy a box, we ask for a \$10 donation per person.
- January 31 The outstanding 2014 Dues MUST be paid to Joe Coretti-(845) 628-0045
- Sunday, February 8 at 3:00 Poker Tournament at Club. Call F. Giordano (914-400-6751).
- February 15 Call Tom Phelan to update your membership info.-(845)628-5909
- Sunday, March 15 at 2:30 at Club- Home Made Wine Tasting & Competititon (Call Nick Scafidi – 845-208-3285). Wine tasting open to all. Wine competition open ONLY to members!
- **April 15** The 2015 Dues are due to Joe Coretti-(845) 628-0045
- April 15 Scholarship Applications due. Call Giulio Cefaloni on (845) 628-1641 for info.

What's Been Happening?

- Very successful Children's Christmas Party. Great job Bee and Team.
- Pajama Program Collected over 60 PJs and over 50 books. Chapter President Lucy DeFeo, thanks everyone.
- Elections of New Officers and Members of The Board of Directors
- Very successful Columbus Festivities: Concert & Mass, Parade, Piazza, Dinner Dance, Pageant and a lot more...

Member News:

- We wish Buona Salute (good health) to the following members and their loved ones: Luigi Cefaloni, Pietro DeRosa (Lucy DeFeo's Dad), Federico Perruzza (Anthony Perruzza's uncle)
- Peaceful repose to the following people: Long-time member Reno Veschi, Hector LePratto (Anthony Perruzza's uncle) and Gov. Mario Cuomo (illustrious Italian American).

Parole Sagge (Wise Words):

"What you can do, I cannot; what I can do, you cannot; but together we can do something beautiful..." by Mother Theresa

C'e` Da Ridere: Amici e Vino Sono Meglio Vecchi. God Bless America & Viva l'Italia! Giulio Cefaloni - President